
Hello and thank you all for your time and energy working on such important matters for our 
state.   
 
I'm writing to support HB2927 and to NOT support SB825.  It is important that all of us here in 
Oregon have our votes have the equivalent value as those cast in other states.  One person, one 
vote.  This is important because as U.S. citizens, we here in Oregon each deserve to have our 
vote given the same weight and value as an individual voting from another state.  On a personal 
level, I think it is important for us each to know that we have an equal say in who becomes our 
President.  On a state level, I think that the interests of voters in Oregon should be taken just as 
seriously as voters in Iowa or anywhere else in our country.  Oregon issues and concerns 
shouldn't be an afterthought to the politicians who are running for the highest office.  Oregon 
and Oregonians matter.   
 
I do not support SB825.  The constitution grants state legislatures the responsibility of 
determining how our electors vote in the electoral college.  SB825 seems to take a nuanced and 
complicated issue that was specifically tasked to the legislative branch and to instead just dump 
it on the citizens along with all of the random bonds and super local political appointments that 
we must wade through during voting periods.  We have elected you.  Please take care of this 
issue so that we can move forward on this important issue as quickly as possible.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.    
 
Jasmine Hites 
97203 
 


